
UPDATE: Isle of Wight commissioned services 2018 
 
 

 
 
 
Contracts have now been made available for providers to declare an 
expression of interest in.  
 
Please read the attached linked CPSC news article for more information on the new 
processes required to be followed this year by the CCG and Public Health 
commissioners. 
 
There are two separate distinct processes that need to be followed & completed for 
the two Isle of Wight commissioners of services. 

Please ensure you understand which service is commissioned by which 
commissioner. 

CPSC News article: Process for contractors to follow to apply as a provider 

 

https://www.cpsc.org.uk/news/latest-cpsc-news/update-isle-wight-commissioned-services

